
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

April 2025 
Newsletter 

the Doors 
Behind 

> > > > > > 

Innovation Expo 
Seventh graders recently participated in the second year of the Innovation Expo. Their task was to design a new invention, or 
alter something already invented, and create and sell their new product. Inventions ranged from a handy fishing bucket, eco-
friendly chapstick, to a fidget pillow.  
 

A professional dog trainer 
brought in some friendly 

dogs to put on a show for a 
student family activity. The 

dogs performed several 
tricks with frisbees and also 

performed for snacks. The 
show was followed by a 
meet-and-greet where 

students were able pet the 
dogs, most of whom were 

rescue pets.  

Family Day Dog Show 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

April 2025 
Events 

Apr 4  → Spring Musical (7:30pm) 
Apr 5 → Spring Musical (7:30pm) 
Apr 6 → Spring Concert (6:30pm) 
Apr 9 → Juniors – Real Money, 
      Real World 
Apr 10  → Senior Trip Begins 
Apr 13 → Seniors Return 
Apr 16 → Midterms 
Apr 17 → Spring Break Begins 
Apr 22 → School Back in Session 
Apr 26  → Prom 

> > > > > > 

Yearbook 
Preorders 

Time is running out to preorder your 
2024-2025 yearbook! Books can be 
preordered, starting at $50, at 
www.jostens.com.  
 
 

> > > > > > 

Dinosaur Day 

Board 
Meeting 
Minutes 
Updated School Board meeting 
minutes and agenda can now be 
found in the School Board tab on our 
website: www.ottovilleschools.org 
 

> > > > > > 

The second graders have been learning all about dinosaurs. They recently had a day 
dedicated to dinosaur activities such as digging for fossils, making dinosaur tracks, 
putting together puzzles, reading dinosaur books, and more. Mrs. Eickholt dressed as a 
tyrannosaurus rex to add some fun to the activities.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Students of the Quarter 

the Doors 
Behind 

HELP 
WANTE
D! 
> > > > > > 

SUBSTITUT
ECOOKS 
 
SUBSTITUT
E 
CUSTODIA
NS 
 

> > > > > > 

> > > > > > 

Interested in becoming a part of the 
Big Green family? We are currently 
looking for substitute cooks and 
substitute custodians. Call the 
Superintendent’s office (Mr. Jarrod 
Wehri), for more details. 
 

 
High School Spring Musical 

Congratulations to these hard-working students who stood out to their teachers 
this past quarter. Keep up the good work! 

• Courtney Calvelage (6th Grade) 
• Max Knippen (7th Grade) 
• Alexis Albridge (8th Grade) 

• Brody Heitmeyer (9th Grade) 
• Avery Bearman (10th Grade) 
• Ashton Miller (11th Grade) 
• Mila Kemper (12th Grade) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lady Green Softball Begins the Season! 


